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This Week's

Bottom Line:

ELEMENTARY
CHURCH AT HOME!

David Dances
2 Samuel 6:12b-22a

Ask an adult to go outside with you to play a game of Grateful I Spy. The
object of the game is to spy something that God created (like the trees,
sky, sun) and describe it to the other person. When they guess what you
are describing take a minute to say, “Thank you God for _______.” 

Thank God for all the amazing things He has created.

“Give thanks to the Lord, because He
is good. His Faithful love continues
forever.”
Psalm 136:1 NIrV

Gratitude— letting others
know you see how they've
helped you

Bible Story:

Watch this week's Bible Story online at:
willamette.cc/kids

Memory Verse:

A WEEKLY BIBLE STORY &
ACTIVITIES YOU CAN DO 
AT HOME!

Celebrate what God
has done.

Life App:

Family Activities:

Grateful I Spy

Ask a parent for a stack of sticky notes and pencil. Throughout the day,
think of things that you want to thank each member of your family for
and write them a note to tell them. Be sure to stick it somewhere so
they will find it. This is a great way to show them you are grateful for
them! 

Look for ways to show others you are grateful!

Grab a piece of paper and a pencil. Make a list of all the people that you
are grateful for. After you have finished, circle the name of one person
that you want to spend time with. As you spend time with him/her, tell
them why you are grateful for him/her. 

Know that it’s important to tell others you are grateful!

Stick It to 'Em

Take the Time




